TRIANGLE CE PRIMARY
SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER - 07.03

£
o - TR pEm————— F '

—

West Yorkshire Cross Country Finals — A Fantastic Achievement!

Yesterday, four of our talented runners—Sofia (Y3), Harry (Y4) and
Jacob and Autumn (Y5)—competed in the West Yorkshire Cross
Country Finals after qualifying from the Calderdale Finals. Running
as individual entries, they showed incredible determination and ..
resilience on what proved to be a tough and demanding course.

We are proud of all our runners for making it this far—a testament
to their hard work and commitment. Sofia and Autumn put in
strong performances, tackling every challenge with grit and
perseverance. We are especially excited to announce that Harry
and Jacob have both qualified for the NATIONAL Finals on 22nd
March in Warwickshire. This is a significant achievement and well
deserved after their impressive runs today.

A big well done to Sofia, Harry, Jacob, and Autumn for their efforts
and determination. We'll be supporting Harry and Jacob all the way
as they prepare for the National Finals!

School Development Plans

We are excited to share that our school is planning to develop a sensory room,
a dedicated space designed to support children who benefit from a calming
environment to help regulate their emotions and sensory needs. This project is
set to be completed in the summer term, and we need a bit of help to make it
happen!

As part of the preparation, we need a sink and the associated plumbing
removed from the space. If you are a plumber or know someone who might be
able to lend a hand, we would be incredibly grateful for your support.

Our sensory room will offer a peaceful, multi-sensory environment to help
pupils relax, refocus, and thrive in their learning. This project is an important
step in making our school even more inclusive and supportive for every child.

If you or someone you know can assist us, please get in touch with the school |
office. Any help would be hugely appreciated as we work to create this valuable
space for our students.




This year’'s World Book Day was a great success, with plenty of enthusiasm and creativity on display. It was fantastic
to see so many children arriving in costumes inspired by their favourite book characters, bringing a real buzz to the
school. The children took part in a range of activities led by school staff, Mr Roberts, and Mr Burgoyne, which they
thoroughly enjoyed. From storytelling sessions to book-themed quizzes and creative writing challenges, there was
something for everyone. It was wonderful to see the children so engaged and enthusiastic throughout the day.

A big thank you to Mr Roberts, Mr Burgoyne, Mrs Barlow, and our Literacy Leaders for organising and running such a
fun and well-planned day. Their efforts did not go unnoticed and were much appreciated by both the children and
staff. We'd also like to thank parents for their support in helping the children with their costumes — it really added to
the atmosphere and made the day even more memorable.

We hope that the children not only enjoyed themselves but also left feeling inspired to explore new books and stories.

Thanks to everyone who helped make World Book Day a success!



Upcoming PTFA Events
We're excited to share details of two upcoming PTFA events that are sure to bring some springtime cheer!

2t Friday 28th March - Mother’s Day Shop
The PTFA will be running a Mother’s Day Shop where children can choose a gift for £4. It’s a lovely opportunity for them to
pick out something special. Further information will be sent out next week.

“ Friday 4th April - PTFA Easter Egg Hunt
All classes will take part in an Easter Egg Hunt organised by the PTFA. After the hunt, every child will receive an Easter-
themed treat to take home.

We hope the children are looking forward to these events as much as we are. Thank you to the PTFA for organising these

Special Visitors

On Tuesday, we welcomed two inspectors for our SIAMS (Statutory Inspection of
Anglican and Methodist Schools) inspection. This inspection is distinct from Ofsted Statutor

as it focuses on how effectively our Christian vision shapes our school’s culture, y
supports pupils' personal development, and serves the community. |nspection of

The inspection was incredibly thorough and rigorous. The inspectors spent a lot of Anglican and

time speaking with children, staff, governors, and parents, as well as visiting o
lessons and exploring different aspects of school life. Their in-depth approach MGthOdlSt SChOOIS
provided a comprehensive picture of who we are as a school. o SIAMS
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| am hopeful that | will be able to share the full report with you all before Easter, but
| am confident that it will accurately reflect the heart and spirit of our school. Thank
you for your ongoing support and partnership.

Ewe Won't Believe It! Lambs Visit School -

Last week, we were thrilled to welcome two adorable lambs, brought in by Alfie and William’s mum. Their visit was a
real treat, bringing smiles and excitement to both children and staff.

The lambs made their way around several classrooms, giving the children the chance to meet and stroke them. It was
wonderful to see how much joy the visit brought to everyone.

A big thank you to Alfie and William’s mum for making this lovely experience possible.
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Weekly Diary

W/C - 10th March
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¢ Pennine Cross Country @

Crossgates School

Celebration Assembly - 9am - all
welcome

e Y4 Swimming at Sowerby Bridge Pool |




